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In connection with the death of the citizen of Romania, Claudiu

Crulica, in a Polish detention centre as the result of a hunger strike, I would

like to express my sorrow, sadness and shame.

We are all shocked by this tragedy and we are all asking how this

could have come about.

I would like to assure you that I will make every effort, with fuli

determination and with all the powers at my disposal, to establish the

causes and all the circumstances of this matter.

I will try to inform you immediately about the effects and the

conseąuences of my activities in this case.


